
Lakeville  Fire  Department
reminds  motorcyclists  to
exercise  caution  after
accident
“At 3:13 pm on Tuesday there was a motorcycle accident on
Howland Road.

Initial reports stated that the rider was down in the road.
Arriving responders found the person up and about.Injuries
were not serious.

The  Town  of  Lakeville  has  experienced  multiple  fatal
motorcycle accidents in recent years. As riding season opens,
we are asking (begging) riders and the operators around them
to exercise caution.”-Lakeville, MA Fire Department.
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